
Cameron Elementary School 
Board Report 

December 23, 2013 
 

December Be-Attitude – Be Good to Yourself 
 
3M Supplies for Schools Program – Cameron Elementary was invited to apply for the Supplies for School Program.  
We received supplies that were valued at $1,794.  Supplies were distributed to staff during American Education 
Week. 
 
The School Improvement Team met on November 21, 2013. 
 
Mr. Bender, Mrs. Schroeder, and Mrs. Walther met on December 6 with Bruce Mohns regarding building plans.  
 
Ms. Brooks, Mrs. Ebner, Mrs. Larson and Mrs. Schroeder met on December 6 to work on the Schoolwide 
Comprehensive Needs Assessment and Title 1 School Profile.  
 
Mr. Meznarich, Mr. Spanel and Mrs. Schroeder met with Mr. Leschisin regarding building planning on December 10.  
 
Holiday programs were held on December 12.  Hundreds of people attended both programs.  The students did a 
super job! 
 
The School Improvement Team met on December 16. 
 
The Elementary Technology Council met on December 17. 
 
Mrs. Gifford, Mrs. Jirik, Mrs. Kisling, Mrs. Schroeder and Mrs. Walther provided lunch for staff on December 18.  
Many retirees also attended this event.  
 
There was a building planning meeting on December 18.  
 
Santa Send Off was held on December 20.  The Cameron Legion provided an apple and bag of goodies for all 
students.  
 
Upcoming Events 
December 21 - January 1 – Holiday Break 
January 8  

 Planetarium 
 Bruce Mohns will meet with the Elementary Building Planning Team 

January 20 – School Improvement Team 
January 23 – End of Second Quarter 
January 24 – In-service 
AIMSweb Window – January 20-31. 


